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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Low-level Waste Ma~nagement

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

FROM: L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: ESTIMATE OF LICENSEES WHICH WOULD STORE LOW-LEVEL
RADI0 ACTIVE WASTE IF ACCESS TO A DISPOSAL FACILITY IS DENIED

This responds to your memorandum dated June 11, 1993, requesting Region IV to
provide an estimate of the number of licensees that would be affected if
access to a waste disposal facility were to be denied. The following table
provides estimates of licensees that could be affected. Please note that
included in the table are the 40+ licensees in Region IV who currently holding
materials pending disposal and that estimates given below contain sealed
sources, i.e. well logging, neutron howitzers and cardiac pacemakers.

10 CFR PART TOTAL LICENSES LICENSEES WHICH WOULD STORE LLW

30 746 140
'

40 96 11

70 24 24 ;

Should further information be desired, please feel free to contact
Jack E. Whitten (817) 860-8197.
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